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NAME THE CABINS
Once again we are calling on you to use your imagination and creativity! The new cabin 
being built this June, as well as  The Bunkie (that Leanna and Morley lived in near Pooh 

Corner) will need to be named. Send us your best suggestions. We will shortlist five for each cabin and then put them 
to a vote via our Facebook page. Please submit your original names to camp@ywcatoronto.org, subject line “Name the 
Cabins.” Get your entries in soon since voting begins early spring 2016!

VOLUNTEER BUILDERS
We are excited to announce a wonderful donation that will make a huge difference 
to Camp this summer! A group called Volunteer Builders is coming to Camp at the 

beginning of June for four days. The 125 volunteers will be constructing a new cabin to the left of Little Behind (where the 
day camp tent was). Once this new cabin is complete, Back a Bit will be used for storage.

They are also planning a complete renovation on Sunset Inn. This will include new windows, roof, footings, doors and 
bunk beds! In addition, they are also constructing a day camp pavilion to the right of Back a Bit and replacing stairs and 
porches on the senior cabins on the hill.

The builders will be donating their time and skills, and we are fundraising to cover the material costs. What an adventure 
this is going to be — we cannot wait to see it all come together in one long, very full weekend!

WHAT’S UP?
•   Introducing our newest (and youngest!) camper for the 

summer 2016…Cindy! Thanks to everyone for helping 
us come up with that great name. She is quite small and a 
very active nine-week old puppy. Follow her adventures on 
the Camp Facebook page at YWCA Camp Tapawingo.

•   Olga is heading off on a new adventure; she is moving to 
Edmonton and we wish her all the best!

•   Katie, Olga and Jo have been busy making bracelets for 
an upcoming fundraiser. We will be sharing details soon, 
please stay tuned!

•   Leanna is at teacher’s college this year, and Carolyn, Jamie, 
Sarah, Victoria and Tatianna are all at Queen’s University in Kingston. We wish all of you the best in your studies!

•   This coming fall we will be hosting three weddings at camp. You may know two of the brides. Olga (Head of Arts and 
Crafts) will be hosting her wedding party in September and a week later Aleks Sagan will have her wedding. Aleks got 
engaged to her fiancé when they came to visit last summer in 2nd session

•   Congratulations to alumni Sarah Edney for being part of the Canadian Women’s National Hockey team. They played in 
Sweden this past November and won the silver medal. Way to go Sarah and team!

•   Check out our Facebook page for more news at YWCA Camp Tapawingo!

HELP NEEDED!

EXCITING NEWS!
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